
 

 

 

 

 



Hallo Fellowship of Goodeid Lovers!, 

We have the pleasure to announce you that the 12th European ConvenƟon of the Goodeid Working 
Group is coming to Belgium. 

From October 3th to 5th, 2025, the 12th European ConvenƟon of the Goodeid Working Group, 
together with the Xiphophorus Working Group, shall be hold in Gentbrugge ( a sub-municipality of 
the city of Ghent ) 
Saturday October 4th started from 10:00 at the venue of the Belgium Aquarium club Aquarianen Gent 
( Emanuel Hielstraat 68, 9050 Gentbrugge ) we will have the GWG conference with a lot of speakers 
including some of the most renowned experts in the field. 

Due to a limited number of seats ( 30 ) , we kindly ask for a Binding wriƩen confirmaƟon  
(personal message to Vannerom Ronny : mail : belgium@goodeidworkinggroup.com)  
unƟl August 31th 2025. In case you aƩend without confirmaƟon it may happen that the event is fully 
booked, so please decide and react in Ɵme.  
The definiƟve schedule and program and all informaƟon shall be send to you on a later Ɵme.  

We cordially invite all interested parƟes to our conference in Belgium! 

Kind regards and hope to see you soon in Belgium 
GreeƟngs Vannerom Ronny - Regional group coordinator Belgium - Goodeid Working Group 
 
 

 


